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Heller Statement on Frank Fahrenkopf Departure
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding Frank Fahrenkopf’s announcement that he is stepping down from his position with the American Gaming Association: 

“Frank is a great Nevadan who has dedicated decades to serving the Silver State. It has been an honor to work with him and to get to know him well over the course of many years. Whether serving as a representative for the gaming industry or as a fellow Northern Nevadan, his contributions are unmatched. 

“Frank has been a consistent and powerful advocate for issues that are important to Nevada.  While he will be sorely missed, Frank’s experience over the past many years has served the gaming industry well, and I have no doubt that his leadership will continue into the new Congress. I wish him nothing but the best as he embarks on his next journey,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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